
From: Soura, Christian
To: LeMoine, Leigh <LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/12/2013 5:41:33 PM
Subject: Presidents' Meeting

                I’m emailing you not to be obnoxious, but because I’m afraid I’ll forget…
 
                You mind sending me a couple of options as to when the Gov could bring together the university presidents 
again?  Looking for an hour, probably to meet in CHE’s conference room.  I’m testifying at a Senate higher ed 
subcommittee tomorrow, and if it comes up, I want to be able to honestly say that we’re working on this.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov

